Like 1







Prescott Creekside E-News

November 2018

www.PrescottCreeks.org

Hello Friend,

November is that time of year when the warm days head into crisp nights. The temperature changes cause the colors along the creeks to give us a jubilant show. Granite Creek along the downtown greenways is a great place to immerse yourself in this splendor. While Mother Nature gets all the credit for the autumn leaves and water in the creeks, it is your support for Prescott Creeks that helps to keep the creeks clean, accessible, and in a healthy ecological condition. Thanks! We couldn't do it without you.



Prescott Creekside E-News 10th Anniversay

The first issue of Prescott Creeks' e-newsletter came out in November of 2008. Renee Hover, then an Americorps VISTA with Prescott Creeks, pulled that issue together to let people know know what was happening with the Watson Woods Preserve Restoration Project, and it stuck! Since then, we've sent monthly (almost) updates to your email inbox letting you know what's happening in the watershed and in the Preserve. It's been fun to look through the back issues and see how the look and news has changed over time. Below are a few of the early newsletter headers and you can check out the annually collected E-News's at the links to the right.



Celebrating 10 Years of the **Prescott Creekside E-News**

Back issues are the Prescott Creekside E-News can be found at on the Prescott Creeks website at: www.PrescottCreeks.org/Newsletter

Please click the links below to access PDFs for each year's collected E-News issues.

> 2018 Prescott Creekside E-News 2017 Prescott Creekside E-News 2016 Prescott Creekside E-News **2015 Prescott Creekside E-News 2014 Prescott Creekside E-News 2013 Prescott Creekside E-News** 2012 Prescott Creekside E-News 2011 Prescott Creekside E-News 2010 Prescott Creekside E-News 2009 Prescott Creekside E-News **2008 Prescott Creekside E-News**

Thank You!



Prescott Creeks would like to thank everyone who turned out for the recent Wild & Scenic Film Festival. You made it a success! Friends of the Verde River and the <u>Citizen's Water Advocacy Group</u> were great partners and we look forward to



Watch for future changes to this e-newsletter. We hope to make it better *and* easier for you to stay up to date with all things related to Prescott Creeks.

Entrance Trail Re-Opens

If you've tried to enter Watson Woods Riparian Preserve from the Peavine trail in recent months you might not have gotten there. After almost four months of closure due to errosion from the recordbreaking <u>July storms</u>, Prescott Creeks is pleased to announce its re-opening! Sincere thanks go out to Prescott Creeks volunteer Jim Gomon for single-handedly mastering the task!



working with them again. Thanks go to the South Yuba River Citizen's League for making the festival possible and to their national sponsors for supporting the festival's tour to places like Arizona. They are: Clif Bar, Sierra Nevada Brewing Co., Peak Design, Klean Kanteen, Earth Justice, and Barefott Wine & Bubbly. Local support came from The Nature Conservancy, The Walton Family Foundation, APS, Chaparral Mountain Honey and members of the Board of Directors for Friends of the Verde River.

Some may recall that Prescott Creeks hosted the Wild & Scenic Film Festival in 2005, 2006, and 2008. It was great to have partners this time around! If you were inspired by the films or are looking for a way to make a difference, contact us about getting involved. We'd love to have your help.

Support Creeks in many ways:







You can make a difference by contributing in one of the ways above. Please visit www.PrescottCreeks.org for more info.





Prescott Creeks is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization with a mission to achieve healthy watersheds and clean waters in central Arizona for the benefit of people and wildlife through protection, restoration, education and advocacy.

Contact Us | Phone: (928) 445-5669 | Info@PrescottCreeks.org

Click to view this email in a browser

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Click here to forward this email to a friend

Prescott Creeks P.O. Box 3004 Prescott, Arizona 86301 US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.

